
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Illegal truck parking 12001 Albion Vaughan Road
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:32:06 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Jamie Politi 
Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2024 4:18 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; mayor@vaughan.ca; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Illegal truck parking 12001 Albion Vaughan Road

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

As a resident of Bolton who uses this road daily. I would greatly appreciate this being shutdown asap! Every way
out of our beautiful town is littered with trucks and eyesores that are environmentally tolling !  Affecting our
properties and with no regard to our citizens !

Please act now !!!

Your neighbour,
Jamie Politi of Bolton
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